
State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, Health, and Natural Resources 

Division of Solid Waste Management 
P.O. Box 27687 - Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7687 

James G. Martin, Governor William L. Meyer 
William W. Cobey, Jr., Secretary Director 

31 January 1992 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1822 
Attention: MCB Camp Lejeune RPM 

Ms. Laurie Boucher 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 1 l-6287 

Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, Environmental Management 

Building 1, Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-5001 

Subject: USMC Camp Lejeune Miliary Reservation 
NC6170022580 
Jacksonville, Onslow County, North Carolina 

Dear Sir and Madam: 

The North Carolina Super-fund Section has received and reviewed the Revised 
Interim Action Proposed Plan for the Shallow Aquifer at the Hadnot Point Industrial Area 
(HPIA), which was included as an appendix to Michelle Glenn’s letter to Laurie Boucher 
of 27 January 1992. Our comments on the Revised Interim Action Proposed Plan are as 
follows: 

1. On pages 4 and 5, reference is made to two plumes of contamination in the 
shallow aquifer within the HPIA site. As discussed in our Remedial 
Investigation and Focused Feasibility Study comment letter of 31 December 
1991, there appear to be at least four groundwater lead contamination plumes, 
in addition to the two fuel/solvent plumes, within the HPIA site. If these lead 
groundwater contamination plumes are to be addressed as part of subsequent 
complete and final remedial actions at the site, then this should be specified 
in the Interim Action Proposed Plan. 
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2. In the discussion of Alternative 2 on page 6 and the discussion of Alternatives 
2 and 5 on page 9, the Hadnot Point Sewage Treatment Plant (STP) is 
referred to as being “on-site”. This STP is not actually located within the area 
defined as the APIA site and, therefore, should not be referred to as being 
“on-site” or “on-site treatment”. 

3. In the “Summary of the Preferred Alternative“ discussion on page 10, the 
Preferred Alternative should be clearly identified in the opening paragraph 
as Alternative 2. 

The North Carolina Superfund Section appreciates the opportunity to comment on 
this document. If you have any questions please contact me at (919) 733-2801. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Butler 
Environmental Engineer 
North Carolina Superfund Section 

cc: Michelle M. Glenn, EPA Region IV 


